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Sermon Notes 

Sept. 29, 2024  

                                        

Prelude                                                                          

                                                                                                                             

Welcome/Announcements                                              Chris Roth                                          

                                                                                                             
“New Name Written Down In Glory”         

 

Call To Worship            “Ephesians 4:23-24”                   Alan Ray 

 

Invocation Prayer                                                               Alan Ray 

                             

“Divine Exchange” 

 

Children’s Feature                                                          Pastor Robb                                      

(Children ages 2-8 are dismissed to Children’s Church) 

 

“Be Thou My Vision” (Hymn # 60) 

“His Mercy Is More” 

 

Offertory Prayer                                                         Dean Westbay                                        

                              

Worship Through Giving    

Offertory / Message in Song                                         Praise Team                              

“Leaning”                                       

                                                                                                                             

Message           “Living The New Life”                  Pastor Robb 

Colossians 3:1-15                                                        

(Page 1167 in your pew Bible)   

 
                                                                            
Response To Message 
                                    “Living For Jesus” (Hymn # 282  ) 
 

Closing Prayer                                                                  Larry Reed                                   

MINISTRY OF PRAYER 

CHURCH FAMILY 

Jan & Bill Bowman            Scott Gordon      Jane Houghton                                              

Rita & Russ Bennett        Ann Stahl      Lynn Grigery       Wayne Dingman    

EXTENDED  CHURCH FAMILY 

Kim Sampson, daughter of Anna & LeeRoy Voorhees  

 Lee Wimer, niece of John Lawrence & Nancy McCall 

Michael Riccio, nephew of Bill & Jan Bowman  Jerry Bunn, friend of Dick& Linda Pope 

  Ron Lovan, friend of Leena & Caleb Harris 

Grady O’Sullivan, grandson of Jennifer & Mike O’Sullivan 

Brenda McKay, sister of Chris Sheat      Russ Clapper, brother of Tanya Potter 

Robert Rodell, cousin of Anita VanSickle     Terry Logan, sister-in-law of Dana Sheat        

Greg Peters, friend, Wanda Hudson, sister of Denzil Voorhees 

 Coty Jones & Vicky Sparks,  friends of Sheila Stevens 

Juli Davis & Addalyn Hall  daughter & great-grand daughter of Jerry & Jane Houghton 

Janelle Vice, daughter/in/law of Harvey & Lorraine Vice 

       Sharla Hafer, Cousin  of Chastity O’Neal       Dohnyetta Robinson          

Josh Blanchard, cousin of Leena Harris    Becky Howell, friend of Teresa Roberts                  

Jentri Banwart, granddaughter of David & Peggy Banwart             

Brett Campbell, friend of Belinda & Dayne Shoff                 

     Tina Walker, sister of Cindi Sprouls        John Orahood, friend of Leon Bishop                                                                              

Scott Gordon, friend of Bruffet’s & Sandberg’s                                                                                                                                                    

MILITARY/1st RESPONDER PERSONNEL 

Amanda Dunford, Navy, Va, family of Russ & Rita Bennett  

Brian Jenkins, Army, Germany, nephew of Jerald Lehman 

Taylor Sheat, National Guard, nephew of Chris Sheat 

Rene Gamache-Army, husband of Jerica (Stahl) Gamache 

Caleb Stevens- USAF Las Vegas , NV, son of Gary & Shelia Stevens 

Richard Jones - Army-Washington, son of Linda Jones 

       Mark Jones –Navy– Illinois, son of Linda Jones 

Nathan Davis-National Guard, husband of Sarah Davis 
 

 MISSION OUTREACH 

Bldg. Committee/Project        Pastoral Staff         Lamar’s Unchurched       

          Issues in Israel / Haiti / Ukraine      

To Know Christ and To Make Him Known 



THIS WEEK AT FBC 

 SUNDAY, SEPT. 29 
 8:00 am Instrumental & Audio-Visual Rehearsal   
 9:00 am  Sunday School                 
10:15 am  Worship Service   
  5:00 pm  Fall Family Picnic  
 
MONDAY, SEPT. 30 
   5:30 pm  O.C.C Committee Meeting   
 
TUESDAY, OCT. 1 
  10:30 am  YAH Council Meeting  
   7:00 pm  Church Council Meeting 
    
WEDNESDAY, OCT. 2 
    5:30 pm  Praise Team 
    6:00 pm  TEAM KID’S 
    6:30 pm  Women’s Fall Bible Study  
    6:30 pm  Sanctuary Choir 
    6:30 pm  Men’s Ministry Bible Study  
    7:00 pm  Collision Youth  
    7:15 pm  Handbells     
 
THURSDAY, OCT. 3 
  9:00 am  BSF (Bible Study Fellowship-women) 
  1:30 pm  Women’s Fall Bible Study  
   5:30 pm  Team Meal 
 
SATURDAY, OCT. 5 
    8:00 am  Men’s Ministry Breakfast 
  10:00-12:00  Ladies Car Care Day    
                                                                                 

SUNDAY, OCT. 6 
 8:00 am Instrumental & Audio-Visual Rehearsal             
 9:00 am  Sunday School         
10:15 am  Worship Service 
                 O.C.C. Shoeboxes ready for P/U 
   5:30 pm  Fall Small Groups begin 

            Upcoming Meetings 

Donations for Operation Christmas Child 
Packing Parties 

A goal has been set for the children and youth to 
pack a total of 150 shoeboxes.   

September items:  bars of soap,  

flashlights, erasers, boxes of bandages and 
washcloths 

Sunday, October 6 shoeboxes for individuals and 
families will be available so you can personally fill 
shoeboxes.  It is our prayer that more children will 
have the joy of receiving a gift and an opportunity to 
hear the Gospel. 

Serving God together, 

Operation Christmas Child at                                     
First Baptist Church Lamar 

Volunteers for Next Week-Oct. 6 

Kingdom Kids-Nursery  

   Coordinator:  Jolene LeeMasters 

   Workers:  Cherie Martin / Yvonne Haile 

       Nursery Volunteers are needed at this time  

                            Greeters 

        NE Door : Gary Melton  

        NW Door:  Carol Hartline 

        SW Door:  Abby / John Gilkey 

        SE Door :  Valerie / Bernie Waggoner 

Connection Center 

Jane Houghton 
 

Audio/Visual 

            Sound:  Todd King 

  Lights/Video:  Logan Powell 

Children’s Church    /    Littles Church 

Kelli Sheat         Becca Chesnut 

 Deacons of the Month 

Donald Noll / Jerry Marti 

                 Our Goal:  $9,500 

  Amount received to date: $3,618.00 

                       Fall Family Picnic 

                        TODAY@ 5:00 pm  

    2-Person Corn Hole Tournament-Double Elimination 

       Prizes awarded to last team standing.                                 

           Meal: Nacho Bar (provided) 

    Bring your favorite Homemade  

           Ice Cream or Dessert 

    People’s Choice award given to  Favorite Ice Cream. 

                Bring your lawn chairs into the FLOC Bldg.  

                       FALL SMALL GROUPS 

        Starting next Sunday, Oct. 6th  

    Join us as we finish the last 5 chapters of Romans 

                            Facilitators 

      Steve Livingston @ FBC Fellowship Hall  

         Tom Main @ David & Barb Thrasher’s 

                        310 W. 1st St., Lamar 

     Bryan Robertson @ Darin & Jennifer Beem’s  

                     428 SE 2nd Rd, Lamar 

                Sign up Sheets in Gathering Area 

          Sun., Oct. 6th thru Sun., Nov. 3rd  5:30 pm 

               Collision Youth  

     Community Youth Night    

           @ Oakton Church 

                Sun. Oct. 6th 

       bus leaves FBC @ 5:30 pm   

                     Missouri Baptist  

             DISASTER RELIEF TRAINING 

           Oct. 4th & 5th   @ FBC Ozark, Mo 

  Register online @ MODR.ORG/DTRAINING 

                        Or call 1-800– 736-6227 

                  Tuesday, Oct. 1st 

       10:30 am  YAH Council Meeting 

      7:00 pm  Church Council Meeting 

     Prayer Warriors  

        Gifts due in office by 

             Wed. Oct. 9th 

         YAH Crafters 

      Thurs. Oct. 10th  @ 10:30 am 

   Assembling & Delivering gifts to schools 

      Saturday  

     October 5th 

         8:00 am 

    Speaker:  TBA    

        10-Noon      

                      “Ladies  Car Care Day”   

                          A “Thank You” note is on the bulletin board 

                          Katie’s House Pregnancy & Resource Center 

                Appreciates all the donations of needed baby items.  


